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Craig, Sondra

From: Jamie Waldera <jamielwaldera@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 26, 2025 11:04 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Water fountains

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning!  
 
I'm concerned that very few of the drinking fountains are turned on this summer.  Why won't you turn them on? 
 
I'm a runner, and have two active dogs.  I rely on our city drinking fountains to replenish the water I bring on my 
runs/walks with dogs. 
 
Can you please explain your reasoning for not turning them on?  And is this going to be a permanent solution? 
 
Thank you! 
Jamie Waldera (resident of south side La Crosse) 
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